Katherine Douglas Imghi é?mméﬂ% - G\‘/‘Wﬂ L‘i T J Ay
]

From: Bill <billwoodbr@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 7:40 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Item A-29 re: your resolution on offshore drilling

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors:

| completely support your resolution regarding your position on further offshore drilling off of our coast. Please be
strong and fight this!

Thank you,

Bill Woodbridge
Goleta



Katherine Douglas

From: carol@maconstruction.us

Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2025 2:00 PM
To: sbcob

Subject: Resolution against new drilling

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Administrator,

I’d like to support and thank the Supervisors for re-affirming their opposition to oil and gas drilling off our coast
with their resolution. So much of our local economy is dependent on a clean coastal environment, not to mention
that climate change is wreaking havoc on our planet, and we desperately need to transition completely to clean
energy.

There are many, many, many arenas where electeds have to stand up to the Trump administration, and this is one
of the more important of those.

Thankyou,
Carol Millar, SB resident (and native)
350 Steering Committee Member, Fearless Grandmother member.



